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December 4, 2014 
 
 
 
Corporation of the City of London 
 
Members of Council, 
 
 
As you review all the committees that require participation from council members, I ask that you 
consider the following for the Middlesex London Health Unit.   

 

Prior to 2014, the Middlesex London Health Unit Board representation consisted of 2 city 
councilors, and 1 appointed representative.  This was changed due to the appointed 
representative resigning from the Board.   

 

I am hereby submitting my name and ask that you consider returning to the 2 councillors and 1 
appointed member.  Much was accomplished in the last 4 years including a new Medical Officer 
of Health and a Finance Committee, however much more work is required and my past 
experience would bring continuity to this Board.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Denise T. Brown 

 


